
  September 2023 

 

Year 3 Parent Information   

 

Welcome back to another busy school year. Your 

children have made a great start to Year 3 and are 
beginning to become familiar with the routines. The 
following information should help you support them 
over the coming year and answer any questions you may 
have. 

Homework  

Children should aim to read their home reading book for 
20 minutes every day. Please sign their diary each 
evening and send it back into school with them. They 
change their own book independently as needed.  
 
Your child will receive maths homework electronically on 
a weekly basis.  This will be via MyMaths.  
 
Spellings will also be electronic and tested on a weekly 
basis. Throughout the year, the children will also be 
expected to learn the Year 3/4 Statutory Spellings, which 
will be sent home. 
 
The children will have a Mental Maths test each week.  
Please encourage your children to practice their times 
tables on TTRS (Times Table Rock Stars). All logins will be 
sent home and emailed.  
 
There will be occasional RE/Science/ 
History/Geography/Art homework set to support the 
topic we are working on. 
 
If you have any questions, requests or information you 
need to let us know please message us by using the Class 
Dojo messages. 
 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Miss Wood, Miss McConnell and the Year 3 team. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS 

 
P.E is on a Thursday, so each child needs to wear a full kit 
to school on those days. During the winter months, 
please can you make sure they have dark jogging 
bottoms as we may still do PE outside.  
 
 

Please can you make sure that your child’s name is 
clearly labelled on all their uniform, drinks bottle and 
lunchbox if they have one.  
 
We look forward to a happy and busy year ahead as our 
children prepare for the sacraments of Reconciliation 
and First Holy Communion and embark on their first year 
in Key Stage Two. 
 

SACRAMENTS 

DATES FOR SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION ARE STILL TO 

BE CONFIRMED. A SEPARATE LETTER WITH DETAILS WILL 

FOLLOW.  
 
 
For your information, the school website has an outline 
of all of the topics we will be learning about during each 
term. http://www.holysoul.bham.sch.uk  
 
 
Please make sure that you check Class Dojo and your 
emails regularly for year group updates.  

 
If another adult is collecting your child, please 
let us know on Dojo before 8am as we will be 
teaching throughout the day and not checking 
messages. 
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